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February 15, 2023 
 
 
TO:  TCP File (PSE Norway Park) 
 
 
FROM:  Donna Kirkman 
  Ecology NWRO Initial Investigations Coordinator 
 
 
SUBJECT: Initial Investigation: No Further Action (NFA) Determination 

PSE Norway Park 
22128 State Route 9, Mount Vernon, WA 98274 
Facility Site ID: 99998549 
Cleanup Site ID: 16728 
County Parcels: P108876, P108877, P108879 

 
 
Effective January 23, 2023, Ecology has determined that no further action is necessary (at the 
Initial Investigation stage) due to independent remediation. 
 
Ecology reviewed the following: 
 
• Remedial Action Summary, Mineral Oil Release, 22128 State Route 9, Mount Vernon, 

Washington. GeoEngineers, Redmond, Washington.  November 9, 2022. 
 
The above document provides sufficient evidence that this cleanup is in compliance with 
applicable MTCA cleanup levels.  
 
Available electronic documents and additional information about Ecology’s review and 
determination may be accessed on Ecology’s PSE Norway Park webpage 
(https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/cleanupsearch/site/16728).  

https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/cleanupsearch/site/16728

